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               Friday 3rd March 2023 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Governor Vacancies at our school 
 

We currently have 5 governor vacancies at our school. This is far too many and we need you come 
forward to support your child’s school to ensure that it fulfils its potential. 
 
Parent Governor vacancies 

 
We wish to inform you that the governing body of Llangewydd Junior School has the following number of 
parent governor vacancies: 
 

3 

 
If you wish to be considered for election, please submit the following information to the school by 31st 
March 2023. (Any applications received after this date will not be taken into count.) 
 
1. Name 
2. Address 
3. Telephone number 
4. Child’s name 
 
If more than 3 eligible individuals apply to be a parent governor, the process will ‘go to ballot’. You must 
therefore also include a short statement of no more than 100 words which will be included in the ballot 
form. Please note if you exceed the word limit only the first 100 words will be included on the ballot 
form. Please sign and date the information you submit to the school. 
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LEA Governor vacancies 
 
We wish to inform you that the governing body of Llangewydd Junior School has the following number of LEA 
governor vacancies: 
 

2 

 
If you wish to be considered for election, please follow this link: 
 

School governors - Bridgend CBC 

 
There you will find the application form to be sent to pupil services. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Neil Clode 
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